
Dear Senator: 

 

If we ever hope to have a government that works for all the people, we must create a system where 

every vote makes a difference.  We need to create as many competitive districts as possible so that 

everyone knows that their vote could make the difference.   

 

With gerrymandered districts, it does not take long for voters to figure out that it doesn’t matter 

whether they vote or not, the outcome is predetermined.  For a democracy to work, every vote must 

matter.  Please support those maps that include the most districts that are competitivce.  Our 

Democracy depends on it. 

 

Mary Till 

Derry, NH 

maryforderry@yahoo.com 
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